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BPW/TN News 
BPW/TN Officers for the 18-
19 year were elected at the 
Convention in Jackson, June 
10: 
President: Robin McKamey 
President-elect: Zulfat Suara 
1st VP: Sharon Taylor-
Carrillo 
2nd VP: Michelle White 
Secretary: Brittney Madden 
Treasurer: Ann Hiegel 
Region I Director: Marilyn 
Boeker 
Region II Director: Tressy 
Hart 

Region III Director: Martha 
Ervin 

Pictures and other information  
including the convention 
awards and events are in the 
July edition of the Achiever. 

Finance 
July Meeting 
July 17, 2018 

The Finance meeting will be on Tuesday, July 17, at 6:30 p.m. at 
Victorian Square. The chair for this month is Linda Rector. You will 
be contacted before noon Monday, July 9, about making meeting 
reservations. 
The budget for the coming organization year will be adopted and 
we will kick off our Calendar project, one of our most important 
projects of the year which funds our scholarships, Girls’ State 
delegate, and other charitable contributions.  
The Finance committee will also reveal any plans for other 
projects during the year. 
Finance Committee: 
Linda Rector, chair, Geraldine Wallick, Trudy Smith 
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June Convention Reports 

Meeting Highlights 
Rockwood members who attended 
the 2018 99th State Convention in 
Lebanon, Geraldine Wallick and, 
Ann Hiegel, gave reports on the 
business conducted and other 
activities at the June 15-16 event.   
This year Ann Hiegel is again 
serving as state treasurer and  Lee 
Ann Gaddis is the Parliamentarian.  

Rockwood BPW won the State 
Foundation Award, and was Runner-
up for the Legislation Award and the 
Issues Management Award. Several 
Rockwood members also received 
individual certificates.  

Convention Reports Committee: 
Linda Rector, chair 
Bettye King 
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 2018-2019 Organization Year 
August 21 (Meeting topic and committee will be announced 
 at the July meeting.) 

A Message from the Editor:  
Help me make this newsletter better than ever. Let’s incorporate messages from our officers and monthly 
chairs in future issues and welcome any contributions from our members. Don’t hesitate to contact me with 
any news or concerns. 
Ann Hiegel, P.O. Box 534, Rockwood, TN 37854    Phone: 865-354-0427    Email: hiegelma@comcast.net 

Rockwood Centennial Book Reprint 
The Rockwood Centennial Book from 1968 has been reprinted in a little different format. The books have a 
laminated cover and  have a “comb” binding.  
Cost is $20.00 per book. Books are available at Victorian Square and Live and Let Live. 

If all the available books are sold, we can order more reprints and will have order blanks available for those 
who wish to order at the cost of $25.00 [$20 for the book and $5 for shipping and handling]. 

Rockwood BPW has been fortunate to have Gene’s Printing work with us to make this reprint possible. 

Please consider making a donation to the 
Tennessee Business and Professional Women's Education and Scholarship Fund 

Donations are tax deductible and can be made online at 
www.wth.org/foundation. 

Tip: in the alphabetical list of funds in the pull down menu it is listed under T. 
 Donations can be made in honor or in memory of someone. 
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BPW/TN STATE OFFICERS, 2018-2019 

President Robin McKamey, 1st Vice President Sharon TaylorCarrillo, 2nd Vice President Michelle White, 
Secretary Brittney Madden, Treasurer Ann Hiegel, Region I Dir. Marilyn Boeker, 

Region II Dir. Tressy Hart, Region III Dir. Martha Ervin. 
Not pictured: President-elect Zulfat Suara 

Lee Ann Gaddis, Installing Officer 

Memorial Service conducted by Phyllis Clingner        
 China Willoughby, Lafollette BPW  
   Jerry Wallick representing Rockwood BPW 
    Mary Rawlings, Rockwood BPW 
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Reservations for meetings: 
You will be contacted each month by the chair or a member of that month’s 
committee to ascertain the number of members attending so that Victorian 
Square and the committee will be prepared for the meeting. Reservations 
deadline is 10:00 a.m. Monday the week preceding the meeting. If you make 
a reservation and find that you will be unable to attend, you must cancel with 
the committee chair no later than 10:00 a.m. Monday morning one week 
prior to the meeting. Anyone making a reservation and not canceling by the 
appointed time will be billed for the meal as Rockwood BPW is responsible 
for payment for the number of reservations submitted. [The buffet meal 
includes all drinks, etc.] Members will pay at the meeting. The treasurer will 
give Victorian Square total payment. 

Rockwood BPW Newsletter 
Ann Hiegel, editor 
P.O. Box 534 
Rockwood, TN 37854 
 

Find us on Facebook under Business and Professional Women Rockwood, Tennessee  
and at www.facebook.com/RockwoodBPW 

Rockwood BPW Officers 
2018-2019 

President: Trudy Smith     Recording Secretary: Betty Johnston 
1st Vice Pres. [Membership]: Lee Ann Gaddis   Corresponding Secretary: Linda Brummett 
2nd Vice Pres. [Finance]: Linda Rector   Treasurer: Geraldine Wallick 
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